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To: Ancram Town Board 
From: Art Bassin 
Subject: Supervisor’s Report 
Date: December 17, 2023 
 
1) Financial Report – Another normal financial month. The YE 2023 fund balance 
projection (cash plus T-Bills) is $1,270,000, same as last month's projection. T-Bills and 
Building Department fees continue to be strong, and Highway costs continue to be under 
good control, and look like they could be $50,000 or so under the 2023 budget.    

2)  Statement and Resolution Condemning Hate Speech and Supporting Inclusion 
and Understanding - We will consider adopting a statement condemning hate speech 
prepared by Town Board members Amy Gold and Bonnie Hundt with the assistance of the 
Committee for Respectful Behavior and Attorney Elena DeFio Kean. This initiative results 
from reports of several incidents of hate speech being directed at Ancram residents over 
the past few months. We will also consider reaffirming the Resolution Supporting Inclusion 
and Understanding which we originally adopted in October 2022.  

3) Local Law #6 of 2023 (Zoning Amendments) – We will consider LL#6 of 2023 for 
adoption.     

 

 


